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Acorns 
Friday 30th November 2023 

 
We have had a busy week in Acorns. We have been out to post our letters to 
Santa, where we practiced our road safety skills, using ‘Stop, Look, Listen and 
Think’. The children were also fabulous on our walk to the Church and showed 
great listening skills as we were told the story of Christmas by the Reverend.  
 
We have been learning about Penguins and the ways they keep warm in the 
cold. We have also been having discussions about the change in seasons from 
Autumn to Winter and what we need to wear to keep warm. We have begun to 
make our Christmas crafts and we enjoyed putting up our Christmas tree. We 
are continuing to develop our listening and physical skills as we move around 
in different ways, such as hopping, crawling, skipping and balancing on tip 
toes. The children have especially enjoyed waddling like penguins! 
 
The children have been fantastic at continuing to learn our poem ‘Yummy’ as 
well as our song ‘In my Christmas Den’. We have also been learning another 
poem for our Christmas performance called ‘Things I like’. 

 
I like to hang the stocking. 

I like to watch the tree. 
I like to feel the presents. 
I hope there’s one for me. 

                    Well done to Edward who is our Acorn of the week          
                    and gets to take home our class bear ‘Mr. Snuggles’ 
                    this week!  
 

 
Dates for your diary 

8th December – SMILE Session (1.45-3pm) 
 

8th December – Deadline for Christmas performance costume in a named bag 
 

15th December – Christmas performance to parents (9.15am) 
 

19th December – FS Christmas party (1.15pm- 3pm) – if your child does not 
usually attend on a Tuesday afternoon and they would like to attend the party 

please let Mrs Jaggard know. Thank you 
 

We hope you have a wonderful weekend! 
Mrs. Jaggard 

Mrs. Egan & Mrs. Mishra        
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